
Classroom Behavior Guidelines 

Dear Students, 

As we strive to create a positive and productive learning environment, please adhere to the 

following guidelines for classroom behavior: 

• Respect your classmates and teacher. 

• Listen attentively when others are speaking. 

• Raise your hand to contribute to discussions. 

• Be prepared and bring necessary materials to class. 

• Follow directions the first time they are given. 

• Keep the classroom tidy and take care of school supplies. 

• Use appropriate language and tone. 

• Stay seated during lessons unless given permission to move. 

Thank you for helping create a respectful and engaging classroom atmosphere! 

Sincerely, 

Your Teacher 


